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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
RFP 06-19 Cellular Voice/Data Services 

 
Issued December 12, 2019 

 
The Strathcona Regional District (SRD) wishes to issue the following addendum to its “Request for 
Proposals – RFP 06-19 Cellular Voice/Data Services” in response to a proponent question: 
 

Question: 
 
Does the District have line of sight to the total amount required to buy out the existing contracts with 
the current provider or what the amount will be to exit the existing providers service? 
 
Response: 
 
The Regional District has confirmed that the total termination penalty to exit the existing service 
contract is $7,207.34 
 
 

If you have any questions concerning this Addendum or RFP, please email procurement@srd.ca.  
 
Please sign below, acknowledging receipt of this Addendum and return this document with your 
submission to the RFP.  If submitting multiple responses, please include a copy with each submission. 
 
 
______________________________   _______________________________  
Signature       Name of Firm 
 
 
_______________________________   _______________________________  
Name and Title (Print)      Date 
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